
  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 3 and Year 4 Conkers Trip 

We are excited to inform you that we have booked tickets for a day trip to Conkers. We will be going on Thursday 

26th June shortly after the register and return to school before the end of the day. ALL children will be required to 

wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch and enough drink for the whole day, (No glass bottles or fizzy 

drinks please).   

In order for the trip to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £21.00 per child. The school has no 

funds to subsidise this visit and it can only take place provided that all parents/carers are prepared to make this 

voluntary contribution to cover the costs, as permitted by the Education Act 1996. Contributions should be paid 

via Parent Pay by Friday 6th June 2025. If you receive Pupil Premium funding for your child the cost of the trip will 

come from the funding.  

 

Kind regards 

Miss Martin and Miss Bonas 
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